
Wolf River Lutheran High School

NEWSLETTER
April 6, 2022

Future Silver Eagles Julia & Rylan
from St. John Suring!

Greeting Families,

I pray you all had a restful and relaxing spring break! The weather sure didn’t seem all that springy.  I

am still missing a few registration forms for this year’s students.  Please complete and return to the

office.  If you have a neighbor or family friend that is considering attending a Christian school, please

invite them for a tour of our school.  The student can even shadow for the day!  Let's increase

enrollment together!

Today I was able to attend chapel at St. John Suring.  It is always exciting to share about Wolf River

with students at our feeder schools.  We are truly blessed to have four feeder Lutheran schools in our

area!  All God’s children are given the opportunity to hear the Word of Christ every day!  What a

blessing!!!

Have a wonderful week!  Blessings, Mrs. Kosmerchock

WOMEN’S RETREAT - Calling all high school ladies and their mom, grandma,

guardian or special friend to register for this event! There are 31 women

registered to-date!  Our goal is to have 200 women attend this amazing event!

Register for the ladies retreat on April 23 at wrlhs.org under about

us-women's-retreat or call the school office at 715-745-2400. ! It will be a day

filled with fellowship, fun and food!

VERSE FOR TODAY: Forgiveness! What a sweet and precious gift. What we were

powerless to fix, make up or pay for, God did for us in Jesus. With him, each day is a fresh start and rebirth

of Springtime. But my, such a terrible cost he paid to give it to us!

PROM - Prom is now scheduled for April 29th.  The students are busy planning the event.  Please contact

Jaida in 11th grade and the student council members if you can help make this a successful time for

students.

CHAPEL UPDATE - Today, April 6 we welcomed Pastor Jerabek from Zion in Embarrass.  Pastor

Jerabek continued our Lenten Journey!

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS - April 9 is our Easter Event at the school.

LUNCH NEWS: A warm and appreciative thank you to the Parent Group for planning and serving lunch

today! The baked potato bar was delicious!

SCRIP NEWS - All NEW SCRIP orders not in inventory will be placed by 2 pm on Thursday instead

of Friday each week. Info on our website at https://wrlhs.org/support-wrlhs.
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PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM - The choice program is OPEN. Follow

https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications and apply/reapply

today!

STUDENT ACTIVITIES - Track has started at Wolf River. Mr. Bierbaum is the point person for Dr.

Lehrke until the coach arrives in mid-April.  Practices are Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday after

school. Track Meet - April 12 4:30 p.m. at Gillette.

CARD CLUB: The Card Club continues to meet Monday afterschool in Mr. Kramer’s room.  Make plans to

attend!

FULL DAY OF SCHOOL - April 22nd will be a full day of school, not an early dismissal day.  Students

will be provided lunch that day.  Students will be attending a concert at St. James Lutheran School.

AWARDS NIGHT DATE CHANGE - Awards night is moved to May 16 at 6 p.m. instead of May 9th.

RETIREMENT CELEBRATION - Mr. Kramer and Mr. Beversdorf will be celebrated on May 15 at 12:30

p.m. at the school. A potluck luncheon is planned, with the Board of Directors providing the meat for

the occasion.  Make plans to attend and celebrate these

amazing teachers!

A Look Ahead…………………....
April 9 - Student Council Easter Event

April 12 - Track meet at Gillette - 4:30 p.m.

April 15 & 18 - No School - Easter Break

April 15 - Fish Fry 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

April 22 - Full Day of School

How amazing is it that our students at our Lutheran Schools worship weekly at chapel!  Pictured above is

Pastor Weber (St. Martin) here today, and Pastor Buchholz at St. John Suring where I visited today

during chapel.! What a blessing weekly chapel is for our students and staff!
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